
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

NZX Announcement 

 
8 June 2021 

 

S&P revised outlook on ASB to Stable 
 

 
ASB Bank Limited (ASB) notes the announcement by S&P Global Ratings (S&P) dated 7 June 2021 
regarding the rating of ASB. 

 
S&P has affirmed ASB’s Long Term Issuer Credit Rating at AA- and revised the outlook on ASB to stable from 
negative. 
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Released by: 
Nicky Mules, ASB Group Governance, ASB Bank Limited 
asbsecretariat@asb.co.nz 

 

For enquiries, contact: 
Chandu Bhindi, General Manager Treasury, ASB Bank Limited 
funding@asb.co.nz 
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